NOTIFICATION OF INTENTION TO
CONSIDER TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURES

In accordance with the Tenth Schedule of the Local Government Act
1974, notice is hereby given that, for the purpose of the Le Quesnoy
sculpture unveiling event, Waipa District Council intends to consider
closing the roads listed below to ordinary vehicular traffic for the
periods stated hereunder.

Saturday, 2 November 2019 - from 8.00am to 12.00pm

Thornton Road - from Victoria Street to Grosvenor Street

Laurent Road - from Thornton Road to Princes Street

During the proposed closure arrangements will be made for the
passage of emergency vehicles if required.

Any person objecting to the proposal is called upon to lodge notice
of his/her objection and the grounds thereof, in writing, before
4.00pm on Friday, 4 October 2019.

For more information please contact Waipa District Council on
0800 924 723 or email info@waipadc.govt.nz

Garry Dyet IJ-I .
Chief Executive Officer walpd
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